
From: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/2/2014 2:21:57 PM
Subject: S.1163; DSS Transparency stuff

Katherine,

Sorry to keep bothering you about this, but Josh mentioned you may have a brief summary/talking points on the DSS 
transparency bill that just passed the Senate subcommittee. If so, can you please send it to me?

Thanks,
Clark
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